From: Allan Herschlag

To: Jim Bouley; Bonenfant. Janice
Subject: July consent Agenda
Date: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 8:43:14 AM

It has been requested to consider having the flashing left turn arrow at the intersection of Manor, Borough and Route
3, changed to a red and green arrow. | believe there is agreement from those that have requested this change that it
may not be necessary for this to occur at all hours but during the busiest times of the day.

Respectfully,

Allan Herschlag
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